
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Young St 
Toronto, Ont.  M4P1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli 
           Board Secretary 
 
Dear Kirsten, 
 
Re: The Matter of the Ontario Energy Act 1998  
        
And in the Matter of an application by Varna Wind Incorporation(the applicant) for an Order granting 
leave to construct an electricity transmission line and related facilities in the County of Huron and for 
approval of the form of easement agreement which has been offered to landowners(the transmission 
easement) 
 
 I request  Intervener  Status 
 

1. I am presently the owner of North Part Lot 25 Concession 4 L.R.S. 41755 Centennial Road. The 
transmission line is proposed to travel along the entire length of my property, if approved.To 
date, I have not received a legal notice from Nextera  Energy Canada. I was made aware by our 
neighbours and an ad that appeared in the local paper on Jan 2nd, 2013. I received no personal 
notice as is required by the board. 

2. The timing of the application was in December during a busy holiday time. 
3. The depth of the application is 420 plus pages. 
4. Re: Information requested.  In the past I have requested information as to the exact location of 

the proposed line and type of construction. To date this information has not been received. 
5. Re: Public Meeting. At the last public meeting  I requested that the applicant conduct a stray 

voltage test of my residence. If after construction there are ill effects  then I will conduct a study 
and the applicant will correct the problem. To date, no reply. 

6. Re; Lack of Information.  I requested information as to the setback from residence, livestock 
operation and public facilities. To date, no information has been provided. 

7. Re: Guarantees. In the application, no mention is made as to the guarantees that will be 
provided to the municipality or the adjacent owners. 

8. Re: Road Allowance Usage Agreement. The affected property owners are not aware of a usage 
agreement with the local municipality. I feel the application is premature. 

9. Re: Hearing.  I object to a written hearing in this matter. I prefer an oral hearing where all the         
affected parties can be part of the approval process 

 
                    Thanking you in advance for your attention to my concerns. 
 
                                                                                                               J.R. McLachlan 
                                                                                                               Affected Property Owner 
 
 
 


